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Dear Colleague, 
 
We kindly remind you that May 15 is the deadline for early registration at a reduced fee for the 
International Congress of Mathematicians, ICM 2006. If you have not yet registered, you may do it 
through the Congress website, at the address http://www.icm2006.org/registration/generalinformation/. 
 
The ICM 2006 website contains updated information about many aspects of the Congress, including a 
detailed day-to-day schedule of events, in which you will find the time and place of all the invited 
lectures and special activities. 
 
If you are already a registered participant, we ask you please to remind the May 15 deadline to your 
colleagues and students who have not yet registered. We look forward very much to welcoming you in 
August in Madrid. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Manuel de León 
Chairman, ICM 2006 Organizing Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


